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AH Committee

From: Nalani Silva <nalani.silva@fourseasons.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 4:55 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms PROJECT (LAHAINA)) (AH-1(3))
Attachments: Testimony Jennifer Silva 08-29-2019.pdf

Aloha,  
 
Please accept my written testimony in support of Makila Farms development project.  I do not want the West Maui 
Community Planning Action Committee (CPAC) to delay this or any other project that has any affordable housing in West 
Maui.   Maui residents (and Lana'i) are in housing crisis mode.  
 
Mahalo,  
Jennifer Silva  
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AH Committee

From: Nalani Silva <nalani.silva@fourseasons.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 1:03 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)
Attachments: Scan_0066.pdf

Aloha Chair Kama,  
 
Attached you will find a copy of my support letter for the Affordable Housing Project - Makila Farms.  The original will be 
mailed out to your attention today.  
 
 
 
Mahalo,  
 
 
 
Jennifer Nalani Silva 
Executive Assistant 
Four Seasons Resorts Lanai 
One Manele Bay Road Lanai City, Hawaii 
Voice: (808) 565-2397  
nalani.silva@fourseasons.com 
 
 




